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GSS Weekly Meeting 

Wednesday, February 11, 2009, 5:00pm – 6:30 PM

Present: Timothy Ford, Kara Kunst, Chang Liu, Lesley Lu, Cindy Mason, Trevor Shylock, Amy Yu, Yiran Zhou

Minutes

· Voted to approve minutes for 1/26 and 2/4 meetings
· Travel Award presentations by Trevor Shylock, Timothy Ford, and Cindy Mason
· Awards were preliminarily approved pending timely submission of receipts/documents. 
· Advisor’s Report

· PC to meet with Steve Cassard etc. about parking next week
· Lack of graduate student presentation on university committees – Facilities Committee, IMAC, Student Communication Committee, etc. Need to reach out to students, especially GA’s, who would like to get involved but can’t commit to an officer position in GSS.

· Merging of USS and GSS into a Joint Student Government – is it necessary and/or possible? Need to consider human resource and financial implications.

· Treasurer’s Report

· Travel awards 
· Payment to Chris Ifeanyi-Nwanze delayed due to State’s 90-day restriction
· Award for Raj Lingaraju temporarily approved pending advisor signoff on post-travel presentation
· Need to remind students to complete unfinished applications and come in to present 
· Consider changing the rules about quota for 3 CLA and 3 MSB students? Currently, CLA applicants beyond the first 3 are put on hold.

· Andreas Prasetiya needs to submit travel receipts by 2/12
· International exchange students going on NYC trip – should charge $140 instead of $60 because they do not pay UB student fees.

· President’s Report

· Meeting with MSB Dean Smith scheduled for March 4 at 8:30am.

· Revised new Travel Award procedures and application form

· Adjournment

· Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM

· Next meeting – Wednesday February 18, 5PM

